
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: October 8, 2024 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Hurricane Milton, Student Holidays, Report Card Night, Picture Day 

Hurricane Milton 
Leadership is continuing to monitor and track Hurricane Milton. Based on the latest forecast, the school and the office 
will be closed on Thursday, October 10. The closure is due to the projected impacts of the hurricane in Union County. 
We strongly encourage everyone to prepare for the possible impacts from the storm.  
 
Student Holidays 
There will not be school on the following days in October: 

• Friday, October 11 – Student Holiday/Teacher Work Day 

• Monday, October 14, & Tuesday, October 15 – Fall Break 

 

Report Card Night 
The first quarter of the 2024-2025 school year ends on Thursday, October 10! We would like to thank all of our students 
for their hard work! Per our student handbook, report cards for the 1st and 3rd quarters of each year are given out during 
mandatory parent-supervisor conferences. Report Card Night will be Tuesday, October 22, at 7pm. Your student’s 
supervisor will be available during this time to review grades and discuss your student’s progress. I will also be present 
for the event. Upon arrival, please report to your child’s Learning Center or Classroom. 
 
Picture Day 
Light Christian Academy has contracted with Strawbridge Studios to provide photography services for this school year. 
Our Fall Picture Day is Wednesday, November 20. All students are expected to be present and wearing chapel uniforms 
for Picture Day. To simplify the picture process for all students, LCA has set up a package deal with Strawbridge Studios 
to include a fall portrait package, a spring portrait package, and a yearbook at the cost of $100 per student. For our 
students receiving a scholarship, this fee is covered by the scholarship program. For our private pay families, this cost 
will be billed in November. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
Thank you!  
 


